
Dear Boerne Middle School South Family, 
 
It is with great exuberance that I write this letter as the new Boerne Middle School 
South Principal.  It is truly an honor to become part of the Boerne Middle School South 
and BISD family and community.  Even though I have only had limited interactions 
with the faculty and parents so far, it is already evident that it is a unique and special 
place that I am incredibly excited to be a part of.  
 
I come to you with 20 years of experience as an educator, with 15 of those years in the 
classroom as an ELA, Reading Remediation, Dyslexia teacher.  Additionally, I have 
been a coach, athletic coordinator, instructional coach, testing and professional 
development coordinators, and assistant principal.  Most recently I have served as an 
assistant principal and DAEP/AEP principal in Lake Travis ISD. 
 
On a personal note, my husband, Robert, is also an educator and coach.  We have two 
amazing semi-adult children, Hailey and Hayden. Hailey is a Texas Tech graduate 
with a degree in Counseling.  Hayden is a senior aviation major at Delta State 
University. 
 
This summer, I plan to spend my time working with BISD administration to ensure a 
smooth transition.  I will get to know our building, our community, and familiarize 
myself with the unique needs of our school.  It is my belief that every student deserves 
a quality education and that best occurs when schools, families, and community work 
together to address and meet the social, emotional, and academic needs of each 
student.  Additionally, I believe in empowering our teachers to be innovative leaders 
by providing them with the support and resources to be in the best possible position to 
succeed.  This, in turn, provides the same platform for student success.  
 
I am truly humbled to be given this opportunity and look forward to immersing myself 
completely in our school and in our community.   I look forward to meeting all of you 
and continuing to build on the excellence of BMSS.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
me with any questions, concerns, or ideas you would like to share. 
 
Take Charge....Be the Change! 
Dr. Angelia Watson 
Cell # 469-219-9326 
 
 
 
  


